Beautification Report:

- Members consist of Leo Demarce, Jules Champoux, Sandra Zanet, Josh Shepley, Eddy Hammoud & Laura Carcelen.
- Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete:
- Mural Projects moves forward with DERKZ
 - Derkz has completed the final draft for Roma & Associates' building and all parties have agreed on the design.
 - Derkz has been paid one half of the grand total for this mural project: \$8,475.00 (\$16,950.00 in total). He will receive the second half upon completion.
 - o Derkz is set to begin the Kona Sushi draft for their building.
 - Derkz has been paid in full for this mural project: \$11,300.00.
 - The Town of Tecumseh has sent us our half of the grant money awarded to us for the projects- \$10,000.00.
 - Waiting on Derkz to get back to us with the draft for Kona Sushi to review and about a definitive timeline these two projects will take place this year.

New Christmas Displays

- Holiday lighting has arrived, and will be installed by the town. Date for installation to be determined. Committee was hoping to have a small lighting ceremony. However, without knowing the day we were unable to do this. Hoping to share this on BIA website and social media once it's installed.
- Next on the committees plans for future discussion:
 - Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete:
 - Working on coming up with some more beautification projects for our area after the mural projects are complete in 2023- have been speaking with Classic Displays about outdoor furniture to purchase.
 - Coordinator met with the Tecumseh Parks & Rec, The Optimist Club of St. Clair Beach & the Town of Tecumseh to discuss opportunities for collaboration this year/next year and writing a grant together for future beautification projects and events.